THE

TROY STATE UNIVERSITY-DOTHAN

LOGOS



VOLUME II, NO. 8

****A NEWSLETTER FROM THE DOTHAN CAMPUS****

AUGUST 1, 1985

The Troy State University Faculty and Staff Newsletter is distributed monthly by the office of University Affairs. It is intended to be a vehicle for the dissemination of information to employees of the University. Suggestions as to format and content of the LOGOS will be welcomed by the University Affairs staff. Employees are encouraged to submit data for inclusion no later than the 25th of each month.

----PEOPLE IN THE NEWS ----

Dr. Patricia Fritchie has been appointed as the District Six Director for the Alabama Reading Association. She will be working to establish Reading Councils throughout the Wiregrass.

---- AUGUST BIRTHDAYS ----

August 18 - Ms. Lin Crampton

21 - Mrs. Jonua Adkins

22 - Dr. Ann Easley

August 28 - Dr. Larry Brown 31 - Mrs. Sarah Love

---- NEW EMPLOYEES ----

Dr. R. Dean Davis has been appointed Dean of the School of Business. He will join the faculty in September after completing his teaching and research at the University of Mississippi.

Dr. Mary E. Shoaf has been appointed to serve as an Assistant Professor of Arts and Sciences. She will be teaching art and music and art and music education. Dr. Shoaf has over 20 years teaching experience.

NO OTHER INFORMATION WAS RECEIVED